Dear Valued Customers/ Travel Agents/ Partners,

WE ARE MOVING TO NEW OFFICE BUILDING

FROM FRIDAY , 04 SEPTEMBER  2020
The Representative Office of MALAYSIA AIRLINES in Ho Chi Minh City will be relocated at:

4th Floor, PAX SKY Phạm Ngọc Thạch
34A Phạm Ngọc Thạch Street , District 3,
Ho Chi Minh City

In order to facilitate our move, we are closing our current office 
from Wednesday , 19 August 2020 to Wednesday , 03 September 2020.
We will open for business as usual at our new office on Friday , 04 September 2020.

Should you have any of urgency, you could reach us at the following contact:
- Global Contact Center (24/7) Phone: + 84-24-44583372 or Email: gccc.reservations@malaysiaairlines.com
- Malaysia Airlines at Tan Son Nhat Airport Phone: +84-28-38 440096/ 38 489785
- Email :      Mr. Le Khac Tran – le.khactran@malaysiaairlines.com (Phone : 0913704428) 
                   Ms. An Thi Thu Thuy – thuy.an@malaysiaairlines.com (Phone : 028-38292529)
                   Ms. Ly Boi Phan – boiphan.ly@malaysiaairlines.com 

We thank you for your continued support.
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